
 
Sent: 14/12/2016 1:39:55 PM 
Subject: planning proposal - 2 Macpherson St, Warriewood  Dear Siir/Madam  Please be advised that the request for preliminary comments from the Office of Environment and Heritage on the planning proposal for 2 Macpherson Street, Warriewood was addressed to the incorrect OEH office.  As a consequence, the Greater Sydney Region Planning Team was unable to provide comments within the requested time period.    Could all future correspondence in regard to planning proposals please be sent to:   Senior Team Leader Planning  Greater Sydney Region Office of Environment and Heritage   PO Box 644 Parramatta NSW 2124  Regards,   Marnie Stewart Senior Operations Officer, Greater Sydney Region Regional Operations  Office of Environment and Heritage T: 02 9995 6868 W: www.environment.nsw.gov.au Please note my work days are Tues- Fri  
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